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Dear Planning Inspectorate,

A new reactor, Sizewell C is a bad idea. Many cogent objections to the proposal 
have been made over the last few years by the Stop Sizewell C initiatives. I 
would like to state that I am in support of all these objections and feel strongly 
that the entire energy policy needs a rethink in light the dramatic changes which 
constitute our climate crisis.

Yours sincerely,

Bruce Gernand
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